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FAX: 606-791-8055 PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION
June 22, 2007

Ms. Beth O’Donnell, Executive Director
Public Service Commission

211 Sower Blvd.

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

Re:  Notice of Acquisition of Additional License to Provide Commercial
Wireless Service and of Plans by East Kentucky Network, LLC to expand
its Commercial Wireless Service Offering into Leslie County, Kentucky

Dear Ms. O’Donnell:

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Public Service Commission of the
Commonwealth of Kentucky (the “Commission”) of the acquisition of an additional
license (the “Transaction™) by East Kentucky Network, LLC (“Appalachian Wireless”)
which provides Federal Communications Commission (“FCC™) authorization for the
provision of Broadband Personal Communications Service (“PCS”) in Leslie County,
Kentucky.

It is our understanding that Kentucky law does not require Commission approval
of the Transaction and we provide this notice consistent with the Commission’s Order in
Administrative Case Nos. 359 and 370, issued August 8, 2000,

° The Transaction involved a partitioning of the Frequency Block C PCS
license held by Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless, such that
Appalachian Wireless received a license on May 17, 2007 to operate on 10
MHz of PCS spectrum in Leslie County, K'Y which is a part of the Lexington,
KY Basic Trading Area. Appalachian Wireless did not obtain in this
transaction any spectrum rights for area outside of Leslie County.

. The Transaction was strictly a cash transaction with the assignor. Appalachian
Wireless did not incur any indebtedness, not did it grant any entity a security
interest in any asset acquired as a part of the Transaction.



Appalachian Wireless currently provides cellular service in eastern Kentucky.
Since the Transaction last month the company has been looking for possible
cell locations in Leslie County and plans to expand service in that area this
year as soon as approval for the facilities are in place. The additional service
area will benefit both customers and prospective customers of the company.

In the event of customer complaints or if regulatory issues arise, I can be
contacted at the address or telephone number indicated in this letter.

If any questions arise with regard to this filing you may contact me.,

Very truly yours, /o
AU

Gerald F. Robinette
Chief Executive Officer



